
ONTARIO’S TIRE  
RECYCLING SYSTEM  
IS CHANGING
Tire collectors must register with the  
Authority starting September 4, 2018
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IF YOU DO NOT REGISTER,  
YOUR USED TIRES MAY NOT GET 
COLLECTED FOR RECYCLING
Beginning January 1, 2019, tire producers can only meet their collection targets 
with tires collected from registered collectors, municipalities or Crown sites.

The Used Tires Program operated by Ontario Tire Stewardship is ending on 
December 31, 2018. It will be replaced on January 1, 2019 by a mandatory tire 
recycling system created by the Ontario government. The Resource Productivity 
and Recovery Authority was created to enforce these new requirements. To learn 
more, visit rpra.ca/tires

REGISTRATION IS QUICK,  
EASY AND FREE 

Starting September 4, 2018, you can register at rpra.ca/registry  

You must register by October 31, 2018.

You must register with the Authority as a tire collector if you operate:
	 •	 a site where used tires are collected and picked up for recycling or disposal
	 •	 an auto salvage or recycling site

You do not need to register as a tire collector if you:
	 •	 are a municipality or Crown site
	 •	 are a fleet operator
	 •	 collect tires and retread or process them at the same site  
		  (you would register as a retreader or processor)

 QUESTIONS?
registry@rpra.ca  |  (647) 496-0530 or (833) 600-0530
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